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Residents’ feedback invited on Local Law amendments 
 
Gladstone Regional Council is inviting residents to comment on proposed amendments to its Animal 
Management Subordinate Local Law. 
 
Gladstone Region Councillor Rick Hansen said Council encouraged the community to take the 
opportunity and provide feedback on the proposed changes. 
 
“The Animal Management Subordinate Local Law contains provisions about the animal management 
within the region,” Councillor Hansen said. 
 
“These proposed amendments will impact current and future animal owners, commercial animal 
owners and other residents. 
 
“It is recommended those impacted by these changes take the time to review and provide feedback.” 
 
Residents are invited to review the proposed changes and have their say by submitting their 
feedback in writing online or in person. 
 
For more information and to review the local law, visit Council’s website at 
www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/animal-management-amendment  
 
Written submissions can be sent to Gladstone Regional Council, PO Box 29, Gladstone QLD 4680. 
 
Submissions close on Friday, 20 December 2019. 
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